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Headteacher Mrs E Sharp
Thursday, 4" Tuly 2019
Dear Parents,

As you are aware, as part of the pupils’ Personal, Social and Health
Education, the children are being introduced to the subject of sex and
relationships.

Following the advice from the county’s SRE advisory teacher, in Y4 we
look at how babies are made and born, puberty, families and friendships.

Pupils are taught using a range of resources, including a DVD and class
discussion aimed at their age. Pupils are encouraged to go home and talk
about what they have discussed in class with you, their parents.

On Wednesday, 10™ July following the parents’ assembly we will be
showing the key parts of the DVD to which all parents are invited, this will
be an ideal opportunity for you to familiarise yourself with the materials
and get an idea of what your child may want to talk about in the coming
weeks.

If you feel you do not want your child to take part in these lessons, which
will take place on Thursday, 11™ July, please let us know beforehand and
the necessary arrangements can be made.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E Sharp,
Headteacher.
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